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 $1.3 million Asset Finance Facility Secured for Power Generation and Dewatering 

Rental Contract  
 

Key Points 

• Facility from National Australia Bank (“NAB”) to support Power Generation Rental Contract  

• Facility frees up funds to support new business growth 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Board of specialist resources services provider Babylon Pump & Power Limited (“Babylon”), 

(ASX: BPP, BPPOA), announced on 5 October 2018 the award of a contract to supply power generation 

and dewatering pumping equipment with BHP Billiton (“BHP”).     

After successful negotiations with NAB, the Board is now pleased to announce a stand-alone asset 

finance facility of circa $1.3 million to support this contract.   

For more information, please contact: 
 
Michael Shelby         
Executive Chairman 
+61 (0) 8 9454 6309 
mshelby@babylonpumpandpower.com 
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